Robin Proebsting

From: scott kasper <scottalan54@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 7, 2020 11:35 AM

To: Nicole Gaudette **Subject:** town center

i back susan lund. MI resident since 73" and have seen imo a downhill, speeding spiral of detrimental decision making based on self gain. i gave up on the the process years ago and really see very little hope for a City that won't listen to it's constituents and believes to know better, and is really just basing their decisions to further their career elsewhere. I hope this trend changes.